
A Message From NARFE President William Shackelford

Hi, NARFE members. We’ve finally reached a long-anticipated phase in updating our Association 

Management Software, or AMS, our membership database. This new enhancement will give us greater 

customization options and improve your overall experience. 

The upgrade starts next Monday, October 7, and likely lasts through Monday, Oct. 14. During this 

time, you will not have access to FEDhub, members-only content on narfe.org and account information at 

members.narfe.org, such as webinar registration and membership renewal. You may also not receive our 

customary Daily News Clips and weekly Newsline during this timeframe, due to integration with the AMS. 

 

Members can still visit narfe.org, including our Legislative Action Center. Communications staff will be 

sharing all updates to NARFE’s social media channels: Facebook, Twitter and LinkedIn. 

Click here for a question-and-answer breakdown of what the AMS upgrade means for NARFE officers and 

members. Thanks for your cooperation during this time!

Feel free to reach out to communications@narfe.org if you have any additional questions or concerns. 

 

Also, keep checking our Open Season Resources page for more updates this week, and continue to take 

action and read up on critical advocacy priorities below!
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